
 

 

 
US Coast Guard Auxiliary – First District, Northern Region 

Flotilla 11-9 Martha’s Vineyard  
MONTHLY MEETING – 23 March, 2022 1900 hrs  

ZOOM Meeting 
UOD N/A 

 
 
Members participating: Berini, Hefler, Davis, Lewenberg, Kennedy, Temple 
 
FC Comments :  
Our first Recreational Boating Safety (RBS) class was a huge success! Bravo Zulu to Joe and David for 
putting everything together, Mike and Tim for teaching, Wayne and Glenn for helping out and BM1 
Coleen White for representing the station and Teresa for attending and being our eyes in the class!  

VFC Comments 

• Required VE Workshop for all examiners 
• Congratulations to our new instructor – David Halsey. 
• S-Train at Maritime Academy on April 30.  Sign-up starts April 1 
• Auxdata II – entering your activities. 

: New Business  

•  Any members in REYR please speak with Brien or Jake immediately, we need to get 
everyone current and back in action before the season kicks off.  

• Discuss next RBS class, April 23 and tentative schedule for 
upcoming classes and what other courses we may want to 
offer. 

• Meeting locations and days. 

• Schedule FSO meeting. 

• All members, please make sure your auxdata credentials and log-in is working, recently the 
system was updated and requires a password change. If you cannot reset your password, 
email Auxdata@acumensolutions.com and request a password reset. 

• Please help brainstorm events, pubic visit locations and ideas for the coming season. 

• Motion to reimburse J. Berini for $221.74 for Boat America course materials ($116.60) and 
Zoom Renewal ($105.14) – Motion passed 

• Brian Kennedy named FSO-FN (Finance).  He will replace Joe Berini who has been elected 
as VFC.   

 

FSO Reports  

• FSO-FN: We took in $740.00 from our BA class.  Spent $116.60 for class materials and $105.14 



 

 

for Zoom renewal.  Balance 1792.29 
• FSO-IS: Auxiliary now requires some computer skills.  Start with Auxdata II and enter your 

activities.    
• FSO-CM: Waiting to hear from Sheriff’s office on 8 repeaters.    
• FSO-PA A press release will go out for the next RBS class. 
• FSO-PV Nothing to report.  
• FSO-CS:  

o Updated our website to include class pictures.  
o PowerPoint on Passwords (Zoom Share)  

• FSO-HR: Attended great zoom on Recruiting new members.  We will give a presentation to the 
flotilla at the next meeting.   

• FSO-PE Highly successful Boat America course on Sat March 12th.  Sincere thanks to the 
officers and flotilla members who donated their time and made the day a real winner! Next in 
person Boat America course scheduled for Saturday April 23rd.  Please consider joining the 
instructor team - as the more experience and perspectives available to our learners the better.  We 
will focus on presenting the content as required AND facilitate active participations by the 
learners. Reminder to all flotilla staff who participated in the course set-up afternoon 3/11 and 
course day 3/12 to enter your time in AuxDataII. Please direct any questions and offers to 
volunteer to David Halsey, FSO-PE 

• FSO-MA 
• FSO-MT 

 

 

Next meeting: April, TBD 
 


